
 

 

 

 

 

23rd January 2014 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Year 10 Assessment 2 Report 

Please find enclosed the Assessment 2 report for your child. 

The report provides you with information on current attainment in each GCSE subject. Your child’s target 
GCSE grades in each subject are also shown. These are the GCSE grades they have the potential to 
achieve if they work to the best of their ability and maintain a very good attendance rate. Statistics have 
shown a strong link between attendance/punctuality and examination success.  I am sure that you will 
support your child’s effort by encouraging that they attend school regularly over the next 15 months. 
 
Your child will sit Linear GCSE exams meaning that all GCSE exams will be taken for the first and only 
time in May/June of 2015. Therefore, your child must work very hard on a consistent basis for the 
remaining 15 months before taking their GCSE exams. Please make sure that child spends at least 2 
hours per night completing homework/coursework/preparing for Controlled Assessments or doing 
revision on past GCSE papers etc. Consistent hard work will pay off in terms of very good GCSE results. 

We now ask if you could support your child by discussing the enclosed report and monitoring their 
progress, especially work at home.   

Assessment 3 for Year 10 will take place week beginning 3rd March 2014. You will receive the results of 
these assessments in early April 2014. Please contact your child’s Head of Learning (Mr O’Donoghue) if 
you need to discuss any issues relating to your child’s current progress at school.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Paula Whyte 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 


